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September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 7, 8 & 9 Film Night: Tuesday 3 October 2023 
 
On Tuesday 3 October 2023, we are holding a film night for students. This exciting event will be held in 
our school hall from 5pm to 7pm. The film will begin promptly at 5pm but students can come in from 
4.45pm to socialise and have a snack first. There will also be an interval half-way through but eating 
messy food in the hall itself is prohibited. 
 
Students must ensure that they leave the hall spotless by tidying up after themselves. 
 
We will be showing Space Jam – A New Legacy. Due to the size of our Hall, ticket sales are limited, 
and this is also subject to good behaviour. Students will be supervised by myself and other staff 
members.  
 
Please be advised that there will be members of staff supervising this event, however there will 
be no SENDCO Learning Support Assistants at this event. 
 
Students need to arrive and sign in at the Carpark Entrance; they must also be picked up from this 
entrance. Students can also bring cushions and other soft furnishings to sit on, but we will also put out 
the assembly chairs at the back. Once they have arrived, students will be expected to stay for the 
duration. 
 
In order to facilitate this event, we request a voluntary contribution of £2.00 per student.  Without 
sufficient contributions, it may not be possible to run this event. This will enable the English department 
to cover the costs for the event. Refreshments (such as Crisps, Biscuits and Drinks etc) will be available 
to purchase via cash payment from the English Enterprise Club on the evening with all proceeds going 
towards exciting resources for Blessed Hugh Faringdon and to our school charity, ACN. 
 
If you would like your child to take part in this event, please complete the on-line permission form by 
clicking here or using this link https://forms.office.com/e/TWSqp2V2Zr and make the payment via 
ParentPay by Monday 2 October 2023.  Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis 
as we have a limited number of places, and we will close the payment earlier if all the places 
have been taken. 
 
Should you have any questions, or wish to discuss the event with me, please do not hesitate to contact 
me at School via my email on p.shaw@hughfaringdon.org. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs P Shaw 
Subject Leader for English 
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